
 

14th Oct, 2025 

Mr. Amit Garg 
Canadadonate, CA 
Dear Amit, 

Subject: Request for Donation to Paathshala Kids for Diwali Celebrations 

Dear Ladies 

Warm greetings from WillToWin Foundation! 

As the festival of lights, Diwali, approaches, we at Paathshala wish to celebrate this special 
occasion with our children from JJ Bandhu Camp, Vasant Kunj. We plan to organize a small 
celebration with snacks, gifts, and sweets to bring smiles and joy to their faces. 

We kindly request your generous support through donation for the children. Your contribution 
will help us make their Diwali brighter and more memorable. 

Thank you for always standing by us and supporting our efforts to spread happiness among 
underprivileged kids. 

Warm regards, 

Jolly Tuli 
President, Will To Win Foundation 
Mob: 9873004954 
 

 


